
                                                  

Dear parent(s)/guardian(s), 

 

From May we will be using Parro at school! Soon you will receive two e-mails so that you can also use Parro. 

This app gives us a lot of advantages. This allows us to communicate easily and securely to keep each other 

informed about education. To get started with Parro, follow these steps: 

 

1. Accept the invitation 
Soon you will receive an email from Parro titled "Follow your child's school adventures". You are now added 

to the group. 

If you already have a ParnasSys account through another school, you can link our school to it. From 

ParnasSys you will receive an e-mail, with the title "Activate your account for Jan Ligthartschool Rendierhof. 

Here's an instructional video explaining pairing.  

 

Don't have a ParnasSys account yet? Then the second e-mail follows and you continue to step 2. 

 

2. Make your account active 
From ParnasSys you will receive an email with the title "Activate your account for Jan Ligthartschool 

Rendierhof. This will create a ParnasSys account, the link in this email is valid for 30 days. If the link has 

expired, you can ask the teacher to invite you again. You will then receive the e-mail again. 

 

Here 's an instructional video on how to activate your account:  

 

3. Log in 
You can now log in to Parro. Of course, you can use Parro on your phone by downloading the app from the 

App Store or Google Play Store. The app can be found by searching for Parro. Do you prefer to use Parro 

from the computer? Then log in to talk.parro.com.  

 

4. Questions about Parro? 
If activation does not work, please contact Toine van Broekhoven. 

On www.parro.com you will find a help button at the top of the screen, here are frequently asked questions. 

 

Want to know more? Read more on www.parro.com/ouders. 

 

5. How do we deal with Parro at Jan Ligthartschool Rendierhof? 

• You can receive a variety of messages in the Parro app. There is regular information from 

management, teacher and parents' committee, such as the monthly letter or the request for parent 

help. So keep an eye on the notifications, because this information will no longer come via email.  

• The calendar will also be in Parro, where you can see all the activities and important days. 

• The school app we had is no longer available. So you can remove it from your phone. 

• Please note! From 1 May, you can report sick via Parro. This means that you can no longer report 

your child sick via phone or school app. 

• You can indicate your preferences in Parro with regard to publication and visual material. 

• In Parro you can communicate with the teacher in an easy way. The teacher will answer you on one 

of his or her working days until 17:00 at the latest.  

• We think it is important that teachers are involved in preparing and providing good education. That is 

why it is important that the contact takes place in a pleasant way. You can make an appointment 

with the teacher via Parro if desired. Long conversations are not supposed to take place on Parro.  

https://youtu.be/sWYd7zeELs0
https://youtu.be/XWHpyfqC9_U
https://apps.apple.com/nl/app/parro/id1053388628
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=nl.topicus.geon.parrocomm&hl=nl
http://www.parro.com/
http://www.parro.com/ouders

